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The superintendent or their designee shall have the authority to determine the promotion of 
students in accordance with the general school laws of the State of Michigan.

Reporting to parents is an integral part of the school program and is requisite to assuring a
sharing of responsibility by parents and teachers for the learning and growth of the student 
child.

The progress of each student shall be measured periodically, and reports of such progress shall 
be communicated to his/her parents or guardian. These reports, both oral and written, are 
intended to assist both the student and the parent and to promote cooperation in furthering the 
student's continued growth.

The responsibility of devising various reporting forms and
practices shall be that of the superintendent or designee and the staff.


